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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bob Asher <Bob_Asher@eogresources.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2018 3:59 PM
To: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Griswold, Jim, EMNRD
Cc: Yvette Moore; Chase Settle; Katie Jamison
Subject: [EXT] Release Notification (Roy SWD #3)

EOG Resources, Inc. is reporting a release at the following location (11/13/2018, approximately 6:00 AM). 
 
Roy SWD #3 
30-015-26562 
810’ FSL & 660’ FEL (Unit P) 
Section 7, T19S-R25E 
Eddy County, New Mexico 
 
Released: approximately 198 B/PW; Recovered: 120 B/PW. 
 
Cause of the release was from a PVC connection failing due to weather and the adhesion. Vacuum truck(s) and a 
backhoe crew(s) were called. A Form C-141 with complete information will be submitted. 
 
Thank you, 
 

Robert C. “Bob” Asher 
Environmental Supervisor 
Safety & Environmental Department 
EOG Resources, Inc. 
Artesia Division 
Artesia, NM 88210 
575-748-4217 (Office) 
575-365-4021 (Cell) 
EOG Safety Begins With YOUR Safety 

 
 


